
 

MEMO TO HISTORIC 
PRESERVATION COMMISSION 

 

Topic: Conference Information for PastForward 2022, Online November 1-4 

Please visit https://savingplaces.org/conference#.YquzT-jMKUk for updated information. 

 

PastForward Online 2022: FAQs 

How do I register? 

Registration will be available in July. Check out our Registration Information page for details. 

 

What technology will I need to access the online conference? 

PastForward Online 2022 will take place online using a virtual platform accessible via a web 
browser on laptop or desktop computer. This platform works well with Google Chrome, Mozilla 
Firefox, Safari, and Microsoft Edge browsers. Chrome is recommended for the best experience. 

 

Will the sessions be captioned? 

Captioning is provided when available; please check your settings. Full captions will be available 
for all session recordings after the conference. 

 

In addition, various accessibility adjustments are available in the virtual platform. 

 

When will sessions recordings be available? 

If you missed a session, don't worry, most sessions will be recorded and available after the 
conference for up to three months. Recordings will be available on the virtual platform in late 
November. We’ll email all conference attendees when they’re ready so you don't miss it. 

 

Are there any free events? How do I participate? 

National Preservation Awards Ceremony on Thursday, November 3, 2022, will be streamed 
online, no registration necessary. You will be able to stream on this website and the National Trust 

https://savingplaces.org/conference#.YquzT-jMKUk


for Historic Preservation’s YouTube channel. Sign up for email updates to get details when they 
are available. 

 

Is there a Code of Conduct? 

The National Trust for Historic Preservation wants to ensure that PastForward Online 2021 is a 
fulfilling experience for all. Accordingly, all PastForward attendees are expected to follow the Code 
of Conduct, which applies at all PastForward virtual events, sessions, discussion groups, and 
related online forums. 

 

Can I get continuing education credits (CEUs) for conference sessions? 

Credits will be available from AIA and APA for CEUs for most general sessions and educational 
sessions. You can NOT receive CEUs for recorded sessions after the conference dates of November 
1-4. Sign up for email updates to get details when they are available. 

 

Does the National Trust offer any scholarships to defray the cost of registration? 

The Diversity Scholarship Program supports the attendance of those from underrepresented 
communities new to preservation and of emerging preservation professionals. Sign up for email 
updates to get details when they are available. 

 

In addition, we offer students a discounted registration rate from $25 (by September 26) up to 
$45 (after October 27). 

 

Where can I find PastForward on social media? 

You can join the PastForward Facebook events page or follow #PastForward22 or @SavingPlaces 
on Twitter. 

 

What is the cancellation policy? 

All registrations are final, and registration fees will not be refunded. If you’re unable to attend the 
conference live, most sessions will be recorded and available for viewing after the conference. 

 

I’d like to mail in a check instead of paying online by credit card. What’s the address? 

Make the check payable to National Trust/PastForward Conference, and send it to: 

 

National Trust/PastForward Conference 

c/o Site Solutions Worldwide 

PO Box 113 



Clifton Park, New York 12065 United States 

 

I have other questions. Who can help me? 

For questions about registering for PastForward or an existing registration: 

 

Email Address: debra@sswmeetings.com 

Phone: 866-792-5399 

Hours: Monday - Friday 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. (Eastern) 

For questions about the event itself—including session details, special events, content, and 
accessing the virtual platform: 

 

Email Address: conference@savingplaces.org 

Phone: 202-588-6100 

For questions about your Forum Membership, including confirming your membership number: 

 

Email Address: members@savingplaces.org 

Phone: 202-588-6164 

For questions about sponsoring PastForward Online 2022: 

 

Contact: Colleen Danz 

Email Address: cdanz@savingplaces.org 

Phone: 202-588-6498 

Where can I find examples of sessions from past conferences to help me decide? 

You can view select conference programming on the National Trust's YouTube channel playlists. 

 

2021 Online 

2020 Online 

2019 Denver 

When and where will PastForward 2023 take place? 

PastForward 2023 will take place in Washington, DC. Sign up for email updates to get details when 
they are available. 


